
***NOTICE*** 

Soil Evaluation (Septic Permit) 

Reduced Fee Option 

Effective May 1, 2016 

Stokes County Environmental Health will be offering 

two fee options when applying for a new soil 

evaluation (septic permit).  You may choose to 

schedule a backhoe with an operator to assist the 

Environmental Health Inspector with the initial soil 

evaluation and the fee will be reduced to $100. 

If you choose not to schedule a backhoe, then the 

standard fee will remain at $150; however, you may be 

required to provide a backhoe at a later date.  No 

refund will be given if backhoe pits are required after 

the initial soil evaluation. 

This change does not affect any other Stokes County 

Environmental Health Fees. 

If you have any questions, please call Environmental 

Health at 336-593-2403. 

Thank You, Environmental Health Staff 


